
It is not surprising that Blessing Munyenyiwa and Jeannie Burns Buckner both share 

a lot in common - from their love of philanthropic work, both separately and together, 

to their passion for travel, friends, and family.   Their biggest project together is the 

Jeannie Burns Buckner Hospital, opened in May 2022, in partnership with Matter, 

Angel of Hope Foundation, and Love for Africa. It is located in the middle of the most 

remote area of Zimbabwe.  The Hospital serves all, but focuses on maternity and 

pediatrics, in a very rural area of Binga called Chisizyiya.  Prior to the hospital opening, 

community members had to walk up to 60 km’s (40 miles) to the closest clinic. 

This is just one of the impactful things that has brought Blessing and Jeannie together. 

They are excited to continue their collaboration as partners in the Zambezi Boutique 

Guest House and Shamwari.  This unique location welcomes guests and tourists to 

Victoria Falls while incorporating social responsibility projects that benefit the 

community. 

Jeannie is a proud mother of four grown children and seven grandchildren, and 

Blessing is a proud husband and father of four children.  They understand the 

importance of the Zambezi Boutique Guest House being a family friendly lodge with 

excellent service and high standards.   Jeannie, Blessing, their families, and all the staff 

of the Guest House look forward to welcoming you to your home away from home.
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